
PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is resurfacing all travel lanes on State Road 
(S.R.) 419 between S.R. 434 and south of U.S. 17-92 (S.R. 15/600). This will include both 
asphalt and concrete pavement. The purpose of this project is to extend the service life of 
S.R. 419. Other improvements include construction of curb and gutter, shoulders, concrete 
sidewalk, underground storm drain systems, signs, and signalization.

WHAT TO EXPECT
Motorists should expect intermittent daytime and nighttime single lane closures on S.R. 419 
between S.R. 434 and south of U.S. 17-92 (S.R. 15/600), where the road is being resurfaced. 

Pedestrian access to sidewalks will be maintained using detour signs, traffic control devices, 
and temporary walkways and ramps.

Please be advised that it is the property owner’s responsibility to remove or relocate any privately-
owned irrigation, landscaping, decorations, and fencing within FDOT right of way before the start of 
construction. FDOT reserves the right to cut and cap any irrigation and remove any items that conflict 
with the planned work in the right of way.

Electronic message boards and other signage will be used to alert motorists of closures and to direct 
traffic through the work zone. For the most current project details, make sure to visit the project 
pages on FDOT’s Central Florida Roads website, www.cflroads.com.

Financial Project 
Identification 

(FPID) No.:  
441019-1

ROADWAY RESURFACING

Seminole County

PROJECT START
November 2021

CONTRACTOR
Southland Construction, Inc.

PROJECT COST
$4.5 Million 

ESTIMATED COMPLETION 
Summer 2022

Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL @MyFDOT_CFLCFLRoads.com @MyFDOT_CFL

Follow us on social media

FOR QUESTIONS, CONCERNS, OR 
PROJECT UPDATES
Send a request to:

Lynette Cruz
Community Outreach Coordinator 

407-278-2713
lynette.cruz@dot.state.fl.us

Scan the QR code using your 
mobile device to view more 
information about this project.
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SEE REVERSE SIDE FOR PROJECT LOCATION MAP
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